
NRC REPORT From BR Divisional Representative 

NRC meeting Jan 2023 

 

Grants 

Grants applications have recently been approved for several Uni students: 

Tom Mawson, Claire Wiest, Wei Tou  

and from DARC: Thomas Woods 

 

All are for level 2 coach qualifications (£250 from the NRC which is 50% of the cost) and for Wei Chiu half of the cost 

of the First Aid course (i.e. 50% of £135) and Child Protection (50% of £25) 

 

We have several applications which should be coming up for payment soon… last January Karen Stoddart, John 

Roxborough hjad grants approved for the level 2 course as did Hannah Dawson who then left DARC. 

Pam Walton is currently training as a level 3 coach, with a grant for half of the cost having been promised. (50% of 

£575) 

 

Gabrielle Moore  

DARC  

Regional Representative for the Northern Region 

 


